
Remembrance Day Ceremony                                                                                                                 
Saturday 11th of November is Remembrance Day. As a school we will be having a small ceremony at 2:45 
on Friday prior to assembly to commemorate the 105th anniversary of the ending of World War 1. We in-
vite families to come along and join in our student led ceremony.  

2024 Information Evening 
Next Tuesday, 14th November at 7.00pm we are running a 2024 information session for 
all current and future families. We will give an overview of our approach to teaching 
structured literacy, which we have commenced this year. We will also discuss our 
new communication platform which will be going live to families from the start of next 
year. Parents are encouraged to visit 

www.compass.education/compass-features/compass-for-parents.   
 
Transition Program 
Our first transition morning starts on Thursday 23rd from 9am-10am 

Thursday 30th November 9am-11am 

Thursday 7th December 9am-11.40am 

Tuesday 12th December 9am-12pm (State wide Transition Day)  

Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH           Adam Torney  

8th  November 2023                                              Family Name ________________       

8th  十一 月  2023 

December 

Friday 1                                      Cricket 
Thursday 7                 Prep TransiƟon   
Tuesday 12      State Wide TransiƟon 
Wednesday 13    Open Water Learn. 
Thursday 14         Open Water Learn. 
Friday 15              Open Water Learn.  
Wednesday 20              Last Day 2023 

DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:                                           
BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776                       
MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT 
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC 

November 

Friday 10                    Tennis Coaching    
Tuesday 14 MARC/InformaƟonNight  
Wednesday 15         Tennis Coaching 
Wednesday 22– Thursday 23             
Energy Breakthrough                            
Prep TransiƟon                              
Tuesday 28                                 MARC 
Wednesday 29        Tennis Coaching 

 

Final Borrowing from the MARC Van 

The last borrowing day for Lockwood Sth will be 

Tuesday 14th November 
After this date it is collection of books ready for 

end of year stocktake! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Grade P/1 Isaac 

For displaying the strength of Fairness  

Which demonstrates our school value of Nurturing 

Congratulations Isaac on your award this week. You are always displaying the strength of fairness by 
making sure you are on task, listing to the teacher’s instructions and playing by the rules. Keep up the 

wonderful work Isaac! 

 

 

Grade 2/3 Archer 

For displaying the strength of Fairness. 

Which demonstrates our school values of Nurturing. 

 

Congratulations Archer on being star of the week. Archer has shown throughout the week he is inclusive to 
everyone in our classroom. He has also shown some great leadership helping his peers. 

 

AWESOME JOB ARCHER! 

 

 

Grade  4/5/6 Jess 

For displaying the strengths of Fairness.  

Which demonstrates our school values of Nurturing. 

 

Congratulations Jess on being star of the week. You have displayed the strength of fairness this week by 
ensuring others are included in games you are playing and that everyone has a chance to succeed. You 

make sure you are on task in the classroom and listen carefully to instructions to make sure everyone has 
an opportunity to learn and achieve. 

 

Keep up the great work Jess! 

 

 

Stars of the 

Week 



OSHC                                                                                    
This week in OSHC, the children have been colouring in, 
using textas and pencils and we have had some brilliant 
pictures produced.  We have sƟll been creaƟng, using 
the lego bricks, interesƟng people and robots were a 
theme later in the week.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Outside we have been playing soccer, and we have also 
been throwing basketballs through the stand alone 
hoops and on the court.  

 Tomorrow we have our next cooking session.  

Thankyou Larnie & Sue 

Breakfast Club                                                                       
Breakfast Club, Term 4 will run 3 days a week, every 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 8am to 
8:40am. 

 

 

Term  4 

Friday Lunches will continue in 
term 4, each Friday our grade 6 
leadership team will be selling pies 
and sausage rolls for lunch . Order 
forms need to be returned by 9am 
Thursday morning each week.  

 

The Grade 6 Leadership are now sell-
ing ice-creams at the start of  Recess 

Yoghurt Fruit ices Minis at $1.50 

are now available  Happy Birthday  Baylee 

Sporting Schools Program 
Due to illness, tennis will now be starting this Friday 
at the Lockwood South Hall Courts 12pm to 2pm. The 
following 2 sessions will be Wednesday 15th and 
Wednesday 29th. Students will need to wear runners 
and if they have their own racquet, they are welcome 
to bring it. We have received a Sporting School Grant 
which will cover this and Open water Learning later in 
the term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

A huge shout out to the Terry Floyd Foundation once 
again for their continued support to our school, we 
received 2 new racquets as well as a fresh food box. 



ScholasƟc Book Club                                                                     
Issue 8 was aƩached to last week's newsleƩer.  Orders 
can be processed through LOOP or placed through the 
school by bringing orders, with money to the school 
office.  Please return to the school office 
by Monday 20th November 

Thankyou Jo Egan 

Parent Reminder before end of 2023 
Transitioning across to the new system will mean all past reports will no longer be available online.  Parents 
are able to download past reports until the end of 2023. 

 
 
Congratulations to the Deacon Easton Family for winning the 
Silent Auction for the wood. 

Wednesday 22nd November Thursday 23rd November 

10.20am - ScruƟneering, Design and   ConstrucƟon 
  
2.10pm - Obstacle Course 

9.00am - Endurance Race 
  
1.40pm - Sprint Race 

Excitement is building as the event is geƫng closer, our schedule has been set, the whole school will be aƩending on Wednes-
day to cheer us on. We have been training at school, and we have all of our gear ready to go and will be painƟng our pushcart 
next week. 


